
The Brownstones at Tempe 
C/O Vision Community Management 

9633 S. 48th Street, Suite 150 

Phoenix, AZ 85044 
 

 

 

September 03, 2012 
 

 
 

RE:  City of Tempe Trash/Recycle Container Pickup 
 
 
Dear Homeowner: 
 
Beginning September 17, 2012, all City of Tempe trash/recycling 
containers should be placed at the red curbing adjacent to the fire hydrants 
prior to 6:00AM on the scheduled collection day.  Over the next few weeks, 
you will notice a City of Tempe sticker has been placed on your can.  The 
sticker indicates the locations for can placement.  The City of Tempe 
requires that containers be spaced two feet apart and removed by 6:00PM 
the same day.  Please write your house number at least five inches tall on 
the top of each can.  If you do not receive stickers please contact the Vision 
Community Management office at 480-759-4945 or by emailing 
brownstones@wearevision.com  
 
Also, please remember to keep your cans stored in the garage when not 
placed at the curb for collection. Per the CC&R’s Article 4, Section 4.7, 
Trash Containers and Collection: “In no event shall such containers be 
maintained so as to be visible from neighboring property except to make 
the same available and then only for the shortest time reasonably 
necessary to effect such collection.”   
 
The scheduled collection day for trash is Monday and recycling is 
Thursday.  If you have any questions please call the City of Tempe at 480-
350-4311. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation during this transition. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your Board of Directors 
The Brownstones at Tempe 


